COASTAL QUILTER’S GUILD
General Meeting June 11, 1997

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:30 P.M. by Norah
McMeeking.

OPPORTUNITY QUILT - Judy Gorrindo showed the quilt. Quilting has been done by several
groups, but lots of volunteers are needed to complete the quilting.

SANTA BARBARA QUILT - is hanging in the Washington off ice of our representative,
Walter Capps. It will be there for the summer,

SPECIAL EVENT - Diana ller and Oleta Bennet circulated a sign-up board for volunteers to
help at our booth at the Stowe House Fourth of July celebration.

QUILT SHOW - The committee will be chaired by Diane Eardley, Faith Huxley and Betty
Kelley. A budget will be presented at the July or August general meeting. Dian& encouraged all
interested to attend the next committee meeting at Samarkand at 7:00 PM June 18.
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA COUNCIL OF QUILT GUILDS - Nola Fergueson told a bit
about the organization which meets 4 times each year and represents 20,000 Quilters here in
Southern California. The July 1998 meeting will be in Santa Barbara.

LEGACY QUILT - Judy Gorrindo and Susan Cochran explained they would be taking bids on
the quilt done for Westmont with a minimum bid of $75. A drawing was held at the end of the
meeting and Mary Markow was high bidder.

SPEAKER - Monica Calvert spoke on her quilting career and development as an artist.
MEMBERSHIP - Jan Inouye reported we now stand at 212 members. 4 guests were present.
WORKSHOP - Diane Eardley and Kathy Pidce described future programs and workshops.
Show and tell was held after the break.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH Chairman Carol Meyer explained the next block. The June blocks
were won by Karen Pickford..

DOOR PRIZE Linda Estrada again had a wonderful assortment of door prizes.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 PM.
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